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If you are aged 14-18, living in Manchester or 

Melbourne, and one or both of your parents/

guardians were born overseas then we would 

love to hear from you! We are particularly 

interested in families with roots in Africa, 

Asia, the Pacific, the Middle East or Central/

South America.

YOUNG 
PEOPLE AT A 
CROSSROADS
AN INTERNATIONAL STUDY

If you are interested in 
taking part or want to 
know more, please scan 
the QR code or email:

Important: This research study is being conducted by researchers 
at The University of Melbourne and The University of Manchester, 
and is not an official activity of the school or organisation displaying 
this flyer. The research has been assessed by ethics committees at 
the two universities.

•	 How much do you talk to your 
family about climate change 
and the environment? 

•	 What do you and your family 
know and think about adapting 
to the challenges of climate 
change? 

•	 Do you think teaching about 
climate change reflects global 
perspectives?

In this research study participants will:

•	 Participate in online focus groups 
with other 14–18-year-olds in 
Manchester and Melbourne.

•	 Interview parents/guardians about 
what they think about climate 
change and the environment.

•	 Contribute to a book of climate 
change responses from families in 
Australia and the UK

catherine.walker-2@
manchester.ac.uk
ypac-project@
unimelb.edu.au


